
TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF HCR58 & HR 18

I support HCR58 & HR18, to recognize September as Education and Appreciation
awareness month in Hawaii.

The resolution will equally recognize the public schools (first week in September), the
charter schools (second week in September), private schools (third week), and home
schools in the fourth week of September.

Moreover, the resolution will provide awareness of the importance of education and our
educational system in Hawaii.

For the foregoing reasons, I submit testimony in support of HCR58 & HR18.

Josephine Besario
Resident of Hawaii


